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- DISTINCTIVE JEWELRY -

116 CHESTNUT STREET, PROVIDENCE, R. I. 02903 

February 71 1972 

Armenian Cathedral Building Project 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, N. Y. 10016 

Attention: Haik Kavookjian 

Gentlemen: 

Imagine our surprise upon receipt of your letter today. 

I immediately cheeked the records for the date of the checks 
and their numbers so that this could be brought to your 
attention. I then decided to look for the cancelled checks 
to send you copies of these and again I was very much sur­
prised to find that these checks are still outetanding and 
have never been presented for payment. 

I am enclosing copies of the stubs for the two checks which 
we issued and mailed to you on May 21, 1971 and would ask that 
you please cheek to make sure that these are not lying around 
somewhere in your office. If they cannot be located , we will 
then have to stop payment on the checks of May 19, 1971 and 
issue replacement checks to cover these. 

Please advise on this as soon as possible. 

Very truly yours, 

HEDISON MFG. CO. 
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